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Pamela

From: Ted Gragson [tgragson@earthlink.net]
Sent:  Thursday, July 29, 2004 10:10 PM
To: Pamela

Subject: Workshop

Pam,

Following are five individuals who will be flying into Atlanta-Hartsfield International from various
locations for the workshop at Coweeta. The workshop dates are October 28-29, 2004. Most
will probably want to fly in the 27 and may fly out either 29 or 30 (or later). There are several
others that are driving, so | did not send you there contact info. There are also 2 outstanding
individuals that | am waiting to here back from. Depending on if they will be attending, | will
forward you their contact information to be added to Del Rio's roster.

Thanks, Ted

+++++

Jorge R. Ortiz Zayas

Institute for Tropical Ecosystem Studies
University of Puerto Rico at Rmo Piedras
P.O. Box 23341

San Juan, PR 00931-3341

Mark Harmon

Oregon State University
Dept. of Forest Science
321 Richardson Hall
Corvallis, OR 97331-5752

Olga Krankina

Department of Forest Science
Oregon State University

202 Richardson Hall
Corvallis, OR 97331-5752

Paul Bolstad

Department of Forest Resources - 115 Green Hall
University of Minnesota

1530 Cleveland Ave. N.

St. Paul, MN 55108

Paul K. Barten

Department of Natural Resources Conservation
Holdsworth Natural Resources Center
University of Massachusetts

Ambherst, MA 01003-9285

e L

Ted L. Gragson
Associate Professor
250 Baldwin Hall
University of Georgia

7/30/2004
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Athens GA 30602-1619
tel. (706) 542-1460
fax (706) 542-3998

Coweeta LTER
http://coweeta.ecology.uga.edu

7/30/2004



